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Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
Thank you to the Cleveland Fire Brigade Education Team who came in to talk to our KS2 
children about road safety.  As well as giving advice regarding the potential dangers to be 
aware of as a pedestrian and making sure they can be seen by motorists at night, they 
also talked about safety when cycling and reminded the children that they must wear their 
bike helmets.   
 
Our children enjoyed their work in school on Safer Internet Day. Thank you to Mr Beckett 
for his very informative assembly on the subject.  
 
World Book Day is being held on Thursday, 2 March this year. As always, we 
shall be promoting and celebrating the joy of reading throughout the day in a variety 
of ways. Should your child/children wish to come to school dressed up as their 
favourite character from a book, they are welcome to do so. Some children wish to 
dress up as a book character and some do not. If your child does not wish to dress 
up as a character from a book, it is school uniform as normal. (Please do not feel 
you have to go out and buy a costume specifically for World Book Day.) Happy 
reading everyone!  
 
Nursery will be holding this term’s parent/carer consultations in school from Monday, 6 
March to Wednesday, 8 March 2023.  
The appointment booking system, School Cloud will be available from Friday, 10 February 
2023 at 12:00pm to book your appointment with Miss Williams. 

The link you need to log on to book your appointment is:

   https://Newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk                             

Full instructions have been sent out to all nursery parents/carers directly.  If you 

have any problems accessing the system, please contact the school office who will 

be happy to help you. 

 

Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Miss Tickle’s class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 3! 
 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mrs Hague and Mrs Collinson’s class for receiving a visit 
from Leonardo this week. 90% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done 
Class 9! 
 
 
 
 

http://newcomenprimary/
https://newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
Our birthday children for this week are: Oscar MacDonald, Laila Reed, Harry Kruse, 
Hunter Lamb, Thea-Rae Knox and Rory Blenkin. Many happy returns to you all. 
 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Jasmine Canwell, Freya Young 
and Lyla Hood. 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Reflective Thought and Questioning:  
Rupert Ridsdale, Alice Halliday, Jacob Varney, Agnes Phoenix, Henry Kyme, 
 Mason Feetham, Leo Graham, Akaran Vinothan, Niall Robson, Isaac Wilson, 
Sonnie Puckrin, Genesee Blackett, Darvey Rice, Oliver Scrafton, Autumn Duncan and  
Ethan Byrne. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Annie Brown – Redcar Gymnastics level 1; 
Farrah Millington – Learn to Swim stage 6 and 100 metres Rainbow Distance; 
Oscar Macdonald – Learn to Swim stage 2; 
Millie Warrior – North Riding Girls-North East League played in the team match; 
Sydney-Rae Clarke – Redcar Gymnastics level 5; 
Lola Beckett – Swimming Rainbow Distance 50 meters; 
Jessie Oxendale-Hunter – making the Brownie promise; 
Lola Oakley – making the Rainbows promise; 
Isla Campbell – Redcar Gymnastics Progression level 5; 
Scarlett Dobson – Redcar Gymnastics Progression level 1; 
Vinnie Lawton – Scoring a hat trick playing at Middlesbrough Sports Village; 
Willow Guyer – Well done for trying hard at Redcar Wildcats football training; 
Ella Phoenix – British Gymnastics level 2, Learn to Swim stage 2 and Duckling Award  
Stage 3; 
Leon Brickel – Judo trophy for the best throw in class and star of the week. 
  
 
Class attendance this week goes to Miss William’s, Miss Basham’s and Mr Pajak’s classes 
with 100%.  Well done AM Nursery and classes 10 & 14! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mr Beckett’s class. Well done Class 6! 
 
Best kept toilets: Y2 Girls & Boys. Well done Y2! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
Reminder: school breaks up for half term next Friday, 17 February 2023.  

 Pupils return on Monday, 27 February 2023. 

 


